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Today, the 15th of September 2015, the Vice Chancellor of the University of Nairobi Prof. M. F. 
Mbithi relaunched the rugby team and the basket teams in the school. The Mean Machines 
(rugby team), the Terrorists (male basketball team) and the Dynamites (the female basket team) 
have not been performing as expected in the last few years. The re-launch will see that the teams 
are supported financially and also given good and reliable human capital. With this, the Vice 
Chancellor stated that the teams would be able to regain their glory not just in the country but 
also regionally by the end of the year. 

The Vice Chancellor also put a lot of emphasis on investing in the students since the university is 
about the student and to improve performance in the University the school has to invest in the 
student and also receive support and goodwill from the University leadership. He is also insisted 
on the principle that sports and university education go one on one and that sports is 
entrepreneurship and innovation. Therefore, sports should be used to improve the quality of 
programmes. 

Other media houses such as NTV and KBC were also present. The event which was very 
successful also saw the launch of the security team and the Mentorship programme which are 
meant to curb security in all campuses and mentor students and staff for better performance in 
the various fields in the University. 

 


